TO:  [NAME OF BANK]

     Attention:  Bank Officer(s)

Dear Bank Officer(s):
It has now come to our attention that the United States (Federal government) has formally declared insolvency as to its alleged debts to the Federal Reserve Banks.

That DECLARATION OF INSOLVENCY is here on the Internet:

http://www.supremelaw.org/cc/fox2/insolvency.htm (hyperlinked)
http://www.supremelaw.org/cc/fox2/insolvency.doc (WORD format)
Kindly take careful note in this DECLARATION that the United States also desires to exchange all existing Federal Reserve Notes (“FRN”) for United States Notes which do not carry any interest charges.

Please accept this letter as our sincere request that you begin to honor your customers’ requests to exchange FRNs for U.S. Notes in compliance with the terms and conditions explained in that DECLARATION i.e. over-the-counter without cash transaction reports and without the need to present personal identification of any kind.

We realize that you may not have a sufficient quantity of U.S. Notes on hand initially to satisfy these requests.
It is for this reason we also recommend that you formally notify the Bureau of Engraving and Printing in Washington, D.C., of your need for a sufficient quantity of U.S. Notes to satisfy a projected growth in customer requests for same.  If your legal department also deems it appropriate, please join us in recommending that legislative changes be expedited to facilitate this historically important recall of FRNs.
As you know or should know, the Bureau of Engraving and Printing is a de jure service, bureau, office or subdivision of the U.S. Department of the Treasury in Washington, D.C.  See 31 U.S.C. §§ 301-313 and 333, accessible here on the Internet:

http://www4.law.cornell.edu/uscode/31/usc_sup_01_31_08_I_10_3_20_I.html
http://www4.law.cornell.edu/uscode/31/333.html
Thank you very much for your consideration.
Signed,

/s/ John Q. Doe

John Q. Doe, Sui Juris
Citizen of one of the United States of America
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